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Dear Hydrographer, 
 

1. The Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore invites you to participate in the launch of the IHO-
Singapore Innovation and Technology Laboratory and a Webinar Series on Integrated Marine 
Geospatial Information Management from 26 to 29 October 2021. 

2. These events are jointly organized by the Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore, the IHO 
Secretariat, the IHO Marine Spatial Data Infrastructures Working Group, the Open Geospatial 
Consortium (OGC) - Marine Domain Working Group (MDWG) and the Working Group on Marine 
Geospatial Information (WGMGI) of the United Nations Committee of Experts on Global Geospatial 
Information Management (UN‐GGIM). The invitation, programme and link for registration for the events 
are in the Annex.   

3. The IHO Secretariat would like to encourage the Member States to consider participation in the 
events.  

 
On behalf of the Secretary-General 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Luigi SINAPI 

Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Annex – Invitation, Programme and Link to the Webinar. 
 



 

 

IHO File No. S3/8151/SinLab        Annex to IHO CL41/2021 
 

 

 

 
  

 

 

https://forms.twistmedia.sg/mpaSG2021.htm
https://ggim.un.org/meetings/2021/WG-MGI_webinar/

